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From: Kelvin Godfrey

Sent: 14 May 2018 07:52

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: A21 CROSSING PLANS

Dear DFT, We write to object to the proposal to extend the steam railway from Bodiam to Robertsbridge
byRVR.

This is a vital artery to the economy & people of Hastings & area.

Already it is one of the most dangerous roads in the country & further congestion will inevitably lead to
isolation in development terms for this region of high unemployment.

We strongly urge you to reject this proposal.

Kelvin & Linda Godfrey
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